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Chicken Sandwiches - Child Nutrition 

Memo 
To: Dr. Jeff Turner

From: Sid Grant

CC: Ralph Seeley, Jean Mosley

Date: 7/20/2004

Re: Breaded Chicken Sandwich bids for the 2004 – 2005 School Year

Three local vendors were mailed bid packets (e.g. Wendy’s, McDonald’s, and Chick-fil-a) for prepared 
breaded chicken sandwiches for Coppell High School for the 2004 - 2005 school year.  The Request 
for Proposal (RFP) purchasing method was utilized to obtain quotes.

The local Wendy’s and McDonald’s chose not to quote due to not offering a school delivery program for 
hot sandwiches.  Chick-fil-a bid $2.00 per sandwich delivered.  Chick-fil-a has a recognized school food 
program that meets or exceeds all district specifications, State nutrition guidelines, and health 
department guidelines.  Their sandwich has been a popular choice among students for the past several 
years at the high school.  The sandwich will retail for $3.00.

Should you or any Board members have any questions, please feel free to contact Jean Mosley or me.

RECOMMENDATION: That the Coppell ISD Board of Trustees approve Chick-fil-a as 
the provider of breaded chicken sandwiches for Coppell High 
School for the 2004 – 2005 school year at the July 26, 2004 board 
meeting.


